
 
27 September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

YR PTA Stay and Play for Parents/Carers and Children 

 

We are pleased to be able to invite you to bring a picnic and join us for the PTA Stay and Play after school 

until 5.00pm on Friday 13 October where you, your children and friends will have an opportunity to enjoy 

some sports and activities on the playground space. Please note that the top field will not be supervised or 

have any official activities taking place on it so any children wishing to play in this area need to do so with 

parent/carer supervision.   

 

The children will be dismissed as usual to their parents/carers so that you can enter as a family straight from 

pick up at East and West Gate.  The PTA will be selling snacks (chocolate bars, crisps etc) and running a bar 

for you to enjoy, especially for those who have worked up a thirst and appetite after participating in all of 

the activities!  Due to licensing restrictions, parents/carers are not permitted to bring their own alcohol onto 

school premises. Smoking and vaping on school ground is also strictly forbidden. 

 

Places for this event should be purchased via PTA Events.  The tickets will be available for sale on Thursday 28 

September at 9.00am and will close on Wednesday 11 October 2023 at noon.  The cost of entry is as follows: 

Adults £1.50 and Children £2.50. Please note that a child place will need to be purchased for all children 

aged 1 and above. Children under the age of 1 will be admitted for free.  Please purchase a ‘sibling ticket’ 

for any siblings who would like to join the event. 

 

Places purchased in advance will be emailed via the PTA Events system to you or can be downloaded via 

your orders in your PTA Events Account. On the day please bring a print out of your ‘tickets’ or have them 

available to view on your phone.  All digital tickets will be checked at the gate, there will be no entry without 

a ticket.  Should you wish to pay on the day, tickets will be available via contactless payment and the cost 

of entry will be as follows: Adult £2.50 and Children £3.50. 

 

Call for help! 

As always, the PTA would not be able to run these events without the assistance of volunteers to help with 

the games on the playground, with the bar and snacks plus a quick and tidy up after the event.  Please 

volunteer via PTA Events when you book your tickets; many hands make light work! 

 

The map on the following page highlights the main outdoor areas of the school that will be in use for the Stay 

and Play Event, and where volunteers will be asked to help out.  We hope this is useful for all our new 

parents/carers who are not yet familiar with the school layout. 

 
Children attending Sunset 

Unfortunately, Sunset children will not be able to attend this Stay and Play event unless they are 

accompanied by a parent/carer and do not attend Sunset.  If another parent wants to collect your child 

and take them to Stay and Play, please ensure that they have a copy of their digital ticket and let Sunset 

know that they will not be attending the session. 

  

Thank you once again for your support and we look forward to a fun-filled event!  

 

Best wishes,  

Paulina Andrade-Guzman  

ptastamfordgreen@gmail.com 
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Map for key activities and locations for Stay and Plan 2023 

 

 


